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MARANA AZ

CELEBRATING 45 YEARS

PROCLAMATION
Recognizing Lineworker Appreciation Day

WHEREAS, the profession of lineworker is steeped in personal, family, and professional
tradition; and

WHEREAS, lineworkers are often first responders during storms and other catastrophic
events, working to make the scene safe for other public safety heroes and to restore power
to the communities they serve; and

WHEREAS, lineworkers work with thousands of volts of electricity atop power lines 24
hours a day, 365 days a year, in order to keep electricity flowing; and

WHEREAS, lineworkers must often work under dangerous conditions far from their
families to construct and maintain the energy infrastructure of the State of Arizona and
United States of America; and

WHEREAS, lineworkers put their lives on the line every day without asking for
recognition or acclaim; and

WHEREAS, the Town of Marana joins other communities in recognizing and celebrating
the lineworker profession and in honoring those who selflessly perform dangerous work
every day to ensure we receive the electricity we depend on.

NOW, THEREFORE, I, Ed Honea, Mayor of the Town of Marana, do hereby proclaim
April 10, 2023 as Lineworkder Appreciation Day in the Town and recognize and express
gratitude for the efforts of local lineworkers from Trico Electric Cooperative and Tucson

Electric Power and of all lineworkers everywhere in their work to keep the power on and
the public safe.

Dated this 4th day of April, 2023.

ATTEST:
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David L. Udall, Town Clerk
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Ed Honea, Mayor




